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22nd May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am delighted to inform you that from 1st January 2024, Mrs Campbell will be the headteacher 
of St John’s RC Primary School. 
 
The decision to appoint Mrs Campbell came after a lengthy and thorough recruitment process, 
designed to secure the highest quality candidate for the job. It was clear to the governors, the 
diocese and the local authority that Mrs Campbell was the best candidate we could have wished 
for. 
 
Mrs Campbell has been at St John’s for many years, and in that time she has worked extremely 
hard to make sure all pupils receive the very best education. She is an outstanding teacher and an 
excellent leader. Our Ofsted reports and Catholic School Inspection reports all recognise how 
excellent Mrs Campbell is, and we feel very fortunate that she will now be our new headteacher. 
 
I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Campbell the best of luck and blessings as she embarks 
on the next stage of her career. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs E Skilling 
Chair of Governors 
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